
RIPCITY POPCORN FUNDRAISER!!!
Support our students and win fun prizes!

November 15th - 30th!!
Brochures and online orders must be in by Tuesday, 11/30.

IMPORTANT!!!
Cookie dough needs to be refrigerated!

The order pick-up event will be at the MLA Middle School on Tuesday, December 14th from 5:30pm-7:30pm (around
back in the covered area by the dance studio). We do not have the ability to store refrigerated items that
do not get picked up!!! Please plan accordingly and make arrangements to get your cookie dough to your family
and friends who order from you as items will be available by student name only, not by individual order. All prizes will
also be given at the event.

MLA PTO is excited to partner with Ripcity Popcorn, a fundraising company located in Troutdale, to raise money to
continue to support our students! 50% of profits raised will go directly to fund classroom activities, teacher supplies,
club requests, yearbooks, field day, and much more! Please help PTO give the same level of support our students
are used to by participating...we can’t do it without you!!
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